


PURPLE CLASS

Purple class have been really enjoying watching the builders hard at work this week
renovating the new quad. It has been a great opportunity for them to develop their
communication by making observations about changes that have taken place and by
asking the builders questions. We are very excited about the grand opening after half
term.

We have been learning all about Valentine's day and thinking about the different
relationships and who we love. We have enjoyed discussing this and have been
developing our creativity by making valentines day cards and doing paintings.



PLATINUM CLASS

We had a wonderful week in Platinum Class. It started with a joint sensory story

"Puddle" with Copper Class. All learners have been exploring different sensory items

associated with the story from the beginning of the term and we can already see

learners’ progress in associating and recognising some of them.

Yesterday, as a part of our Community Awareness trip, we went to see waterfalls

around the Business Park, close to our school. We immersed ourselves in the peaceful

sound of water. Maybe you should go there this half term?




